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Colleagues:  I hope this message finds you well.  As we near the midway point for summer break, I 
would like to take this opportunity to provide a few updates from the University of North Alabama: 
 
Enrollment:  We continue to monitor enrollment indicators for Fall 2019.  Currently, we are running 
ahead of this same point last year with SOAR attendance/reservations, housing deposits, and overall 
registrations for fall term.  If these trends hold, we should have a new enrollment record to celebrate in 
a few months.  That would be a significant achievement given data just released on the number of 
students who graduated from UNA this past year.  Across summer, fall, and spring of the 2018-19 
academic year, we graduated a total of 1,634 students -- an increase of 172 graduates (+12%) over the 
old record set a year ago.  Allow me to be clear on this point: educating and graduating students is what 
we are here to do, so these numbers testify to institutional success and represent great news for our 
students, our region, and our area employers.  At the same time, the large outflow of students presents 
an enrollment challenge in that we now have that many more seats to fill for the upcoming year. 
 
Project 208:  The Alabama Legislature concluded its 2019 session on May 31.  The final education 
budget for FY 20 was signed into law by Governor Ivey on June 6.  That budget increases UNA’s annual 
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